
Diploma+ FA Mondays 
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Teachers are expected to deliver Diploma+ lessons on one Monday a month during FA 
time. Attached is a calendar that shows which Mondays is for Diploma+ Career 
Exploration(Blue) and which Mondays are for SEL Second Steps (Yellow). 

On the Diploma+ Career Exploration FA Mondays teachers are expected to teach their 
students about careers by either using: 

• a recorded Connector session about careers, 
• a live Connection session about careers or 
• have a career quest speaker. 

I recommend that if teachers have not requested a Connector session for FA 
Diploma+ day, Oct. 4th, teachers should select a recorded Connector session about a 
career. Teachers are welcome to request a live Connector session for the next FA 
Diploma+ day on Nov. 1th. There is not enough time to request a live Connector session for 
Oct. 4.  

Below are directions for selecting a recorded video from the recommended library.  

Follow these steps: 

• Go to: Prepkc.Nepris.com 
• Log in 
• In the middle of the Dashboard you will see the GRADES K-2, Grades 3-5. 
• Click on the K-2 Playlist below the blue or yellow box. 



 

• There will be between 10-15 recommended videos to choose from. 
• Look through the videos and select the one you think would work well. 
• Watch the video to be certain this is the video you would like to show. 

(All videos are not created equal) 

• Bookmark the video by going the three dots in the upper right corner by the 
word SHARE and selecting bookmark. 



 

• Watch the video again and write down the times of the video you want to show 
your students. 

(Some videos will have a beginning &/or ending you are not interested in or don’t have time for) 

• On the day before you would like to show the video, go to your Connector 
dashboard. 

• Click on My Sessions at the top of the page and select My Bookmarks. 
• You will find the video you want to show. 
• Click on the video and it will open in another screen. 
• Push the play button and away you go…… 

We did not train teachers to use the recorded video library last year because it did not 
count toward our strategic goal. 

 
 


